Liquor & Tobacco
Physical Address:

1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300 Lakewood, CO 80401

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 17087 Denver, CO 80217-0087 Fax: 303-866-2428

## LED - 2022 Tobacco Rules Working Group Registration

April 15, 2022

Dear Tobacco Stakeholders,

The Liquor & Tobacco Enforcement Division (LED) is preparing for the 2022 In-Person and/or Virtual Working Group sessions. This is our second year working group session in the regulation of tobacco products, and we look forward to engaging with you to determine what is best practices in our Colorado tobacco marketplace. Please click the below link to apply to be a formal member of the 2022 Tobacco Working Group sessions.

Link: 2022 Tobacco Rules Working Group Registration

We ask that, if you apply, to please be available for 90% of meetings. Please register by April 30, 2022 at 5pm so selections can be made and announced prior to our first meeting. We anticipate that Rulemaking sessions will be held both in-person and virtually for the foreseeable future. We want to ensure that everyone's interests are represented fairly and accurately and, thus, may have to limit substantial oral comments during these Rulemakings to members who have been selected as formal members of the Working Group. We expect that there will be time for public comment at the end of each session, but that such comments may need to be limited to only a few minutes per speaker and for a set length of time. As always, written comments will be accepted from anyone who wishes to submit one. The Working Group Member selection will be made and released on May 5, 2022.

We hope everyone is doing well and look forward to thoughtful discussions for our tobacco rulemaking sessions starting on May 24, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m located at 1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Red Rocks Conference Room.

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division